
Week of Respect
Today our focus is on respecting our school and ourselves as we dress with

pride in WMS spirit wear and blue and white. Thank you to everyone for
participating in Our Week of Respect! 

Library Field Trip Reminder
New Students attending next week’s field trip must return their permission

slips to Mrs. Shimko or their guidance counselor by the end of this week.
 

Warren Wardrobe Club
 The Warren Wardrobe is collecting old elementary school or middle school

tshirts that can be worn as spirit wear. If you'd like to donate please drop
donations off in Room 31.

Basketball Tryouts
Sign ups for Boys and Girls Basketball is now open in Genesis. For those signing
up, please have your paperwork uploaded to Genesis as soon as possible. Sign

ups and paperwork will not be accepted after Oct 31, 2024

Cross Country
Once again the Cross Country team dominated at yesterday’s meet at
Greenbrook. In a field of 105 runners from Scotch Plains, Mansville and

Greenbrook, both WMS girls and boys had several of the top runners. Of the top
five boys finishers, Connor Feeney came in first, Jake Villani came in second,

Tyler Hayward third and Owen Zambell came in fifth. Of the top five girl
finishers, Abby Fattell came in first, Ana Dzeletovic came in fourth and Sophia

Morales fifth. Another fantastic effort by the entire team! 
We will have practice on Tuesday and Thursday next week.
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 Upcoming events: October 11th - Half Day for Students/Staff Dev.
October 14th - School Closed - Columbus Day
October 15th - Cycle 2 Starts
October 30th - Picture Retakes

October 11th 2024
B Day Today is 

National Sausage Pizza Day


